
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our part-time casual driving post.  Essentially, we are looking 
for someone who can drive our pupils to sports matches and on excursions.   
 
Completed application forms should be sent or emailed to Mrs Sally Jenkins by Friday, 22nd June 2018. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss D Cronin 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

 


